
Woolbrook Public 
School 

Church St, Woolbrook 2354 
   Phone: 02 67775893      Fax: 02 67775917 

Website: www.woolbrook-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
Principal:  Anne Hazlewood Week 10 Term 4 Thursday 15th December 

  Presentation Night 
I’d like to congratulate the children on an 
outstanding Presentation Night. Well done! I’d like 
to also thank the parents for coming along and 
making it a great evening for their children. 
I’d like to wish everyone a safe and happy holiday 
and I look forward to seeing all the children’s bright 
smiling faces next year. 
 
Class Party 
Tomorrow we are having a video and popcorn day. As 
well we will be having a party lunch, consisting of 
sausage rolls, party pies and little frankfurts. This 
lunch will be provided at no cost to the children. 
 
From myself and the staff we wish you happy & safe 
holidays 

Calendar Dates  
 

 Monday 30 January 2012 ALL  
    students return to commence the  
    2012 school year. 




